
Active School 

February 
It was certainly a busy month in our school. We welcomed the spring sunshine for our active breaks. 
It meant more fun filled activities on the yard. The senior yard loved the boxing bag which is a new 
addition to the yard stations. Big thanks to all our active leaders who organise the equipment and 
facilitate the games every lunch time. You are all great! 

  



 

 

Equipment Room 

We finally got to label all our equipment. It can be hard to store so much in such a small area but we 
are lucky to have such a dedicated committee. 



 

 

Gymnastics 

Our final month of this strand saw lots of wonderful, challenging and enjoyable P.E. lessons. Here are 
just some of the great action shots from Ms Crosse’s 6th class. Here you can see they were very busy 
learning new skills. 



 

10@10 

Every class continued to keep up our 10 @ 10 during the day. It was great for rainy days when boys 
didn’t get to go out to exercise. Here are some shots of senior infants in action. 



 

 

 

Active Walks 

Third class even got to do some brain breaks while on a trip.  



 

Boxing 

Well done to Rocky from 5th class who won a medal in boxing recently. It is great to see boys being 
active outside of school. 



 

 

Hurling 

1st – 6th are back hurling with our wonderful coaches from Cashel King Cormac’s every Monday. The 
boys loved it especially 1st as it is their first time. Our u11 and u13 boys train every Wednesday as we 
have a very busy calendar of matches.  



  

 



 

SPAR FAI Primary School 5 aside soccer  

Mr Taaffe and our FAI soccer coaches have been busy after school training the 5th and 6th class boys 
for their blitz. Over 40 boys are training very hard. It is great to see all the boys learn so many new 
skills.  

Mrs Slattery’s Playground Games 

Mrs Slattery continues to use her knowledge of the Smart Moves programme on the yard with the 
boys from junior infants to second class. We have created a timetable to ensure that all boys get to 
use the wonderful equipment. 

Our Committee 

The boys are busy planning for our Active School’s Week which will take place next month. We are 
meeting several times a week. The committee are also busy being playground leaders during active 
breaks.  4th Class are also doing a brilliant job as line leaders in the junior yard. 

 


